
 
 

 

April 12, 2017 
Project: 16-1340 F and 16-2300 H 

 
LANE CLOSURE 

 
SANFORD CRESCENT 

FROM GRETNA DRIVE TO SHERWOOD CRESCENT 
CITY OF BRAMPTON 

 
 

Work to be done: 
• Replacement of sanitary sewer on Sanford Crescent from Gretna Drive to Sherwood 

Crescent. 
 
Schedule: 
• Start: Monday April 17, 2017 at 7 a.m. 
• Finish: Friday June 21, 2017 at 7 p.m. 
 
Traffic impact: 
• Sanford Crescent from Gretna Drive to Sherwood Crescent will be closed between 

7am and 7pm each weekday. 
• During these hours, please access Sanford Drive from Horwood Drive. 
• One lane will open between 7pm and 7am each evening and weekends. 

 
Contacts: 

Region of Peel 
Melvin Gonzalez Project Manager 905-791-7800 ext. 5042 
Tom Graovac Inspector 905-791-7800 ext. 3246 

London Excavators and Trucking Ltd.  
Massimo Sansone Project Manager 416-247-6601 
Frank Carelli Supervisor 647-926-9201 
 
We appreciate your co-operation during the completion of the works and apologize in 
advance for any inconvenience. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Melvin Gonzalez 
Project Manager 
Region of Peel, Public Works 
Water Division, Capital Works – Transmission and Distribution 
 
cc: Councillor G. Gibson and E. Moore  




